
 

30 January 2019 

Dear Parents,  

Year 1 – Totally Terrific Toys  

This half term the children in Year 1 are learning all about old and new toys. We will 
be using toys as a stimulus for our History and English units in particular.  

Thursday 14 February 2019 - Year One Toy Museum  

2:45pm-3:15pm  

We would like to invite you to visit our Year One Toy Museum on Thursday 14 
February from 2:45pm. The children will have the opportunity to show you all the 
work they have created around our ‘Totally Terrific Toys’ topic. This will take place in 
the Infant hall and Year 1 classrooms.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely 
Year 1 Team 
 

 
 
Miss Kinally   Mrs Dyde   Mrs Miles 

 

 


